
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/17/2011 9:56:56 AM
Subject: Delegation Notice

Charleston Delegation,

This is to inform you that the Governor will attend the Southeastern Wildlife Exposition Preview Night Gala and 
Auction in Charleston on Thursday, February 17, 2011 at Charleston Place Hotel.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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